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Honorable Members of the Health and Human Services Committee,  I would like to 
express my support for Ld1316, An Act to Ammend the Mandated Reporter Laws 
Regarding Medical Records.
I think this is a very reasonable change that will assure that any information gathered 
and found to be inaccurate after an initial report will be on record for other medical 
professionals enlisted to help the patient and family or persons involved. 
Very Sincerely,
Linda Hardy


